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       Our Annual General Meeting 

Approaches! 
 

Join the Trafalgar Township Historical Society on 

Wednesday March 8, 2017 at 7 p.m.​ for our 

Annual General Meeting. The evening will 

feature noted local historian ​Richard Collins​, 
former President of the Mississauga South 

Historical Society. Collins’ presentation - “Suffer 

Us Not to be Driven Off” - will examine the 

creation and impacts of treaty agreements 

between the British Crown and Mississauga 

Nation. 

 

Please note that all ​current members​ will receive 

copies of the Society’s financial statement and 

annual report two weeks prior to the AGM. 

Unpaid membership dues​ - $25.00 per single 

member & $35.00 per dual membership - should be sent to the following address: 

Trafalgar Township Historical Society 

c/o Oak Park Neighbourhood Centre 

2200 sawgrass Drive, Oakville ON L6H 6M8 

 

TTHS Board of Directors 
 

Chair: Michael Reid  
Vice Chair: Gord Kaitting 

Secretary: ​Shelley Weichel 
Membership: Michelle Knoll  

Treasurer: Mario Testa  
Archivist: Ross Wark  

Members-at-Large: Cathy Duddeck & Syzan Talo  
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